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Shared Governance Council 

 

TO:  Distance Education Committee 
 

FROM:  Shared Governance Council 

  Peter Garcia 
 

SUBJECT:  Committee De-Authorization 
 
 
At the regularly scheduled meetings on January 27, 2010, the Shared Governance 
Council (SGC) determined that the Distance Education Committee will no longer report 
to the SGC after submitting its final report in April 2010.   
 
We will coordinate with your sub-committee on the timing of the final report. 
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